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June 29th, 2022 

Toronto and East York Community Council 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2 

Dear Chair and Members, 

RE: Vehicle Prohibition over 2.0 metres – Kristen Fahrig Lane 

BACKGROUND: 

Residents in the Bloordale neighbourhood reached out to the City of Toronto requesting 
signage prohibiting vehicles over 2.0 metres in width from travelling in Kristen Fahrig Lane. 

The purpose of prohibitive signage is to help with restricting large and heavy vehicles from 
travelling on the public lane in a way that adversely impacts abutting residents by causing 
property and road damage while also creating unsafe conditions for other users of the 
laneway. 

I am requesting that prohibitive signage be installed at the subject location as recommended 
below. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1.	 Toronto and East York Community Council prohibit vehicles over 2.0 metres in width 
from travelling in Kristen Fahrig Lane, between lane first south of Bloor Street West, 
west of Lansdowne Avenue and Whytock Avenue. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Ana Bailão 
Deputy Mayor 
Councillor, Ward 9 – Davenport 


